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Message from the Head of School
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We had a lovely visit from Claire and Wendy as part of our CIS preparatory visit. The
visitors were able to speak to stakeholders across the school and check the school against
CIS core standards before the team visit in 2025/2026. The visitors had wonderful things
to say about the UDIS community and the quality of the education we are providing our

learners.
On Friday we hosted an under 13 basketball match and our UDIS team prevailed 16-6 over
the visitors. Well done UDIS as the team’s hard work in preparation was evident on game

day. Coming up next, we host Silver Fern as part of our sports exchange on 29 November. 
All students will also have a chance to compete on Sports Day on 5 December. 

We are also celebrating our parents and Board who put in a lot of hard work to support
the school. Thanks to our PTA representatives for each class for bringing issues to the

school for resolution. We also have three parent representatives on the UDIS School Board
who have been invaluable in supporting the school. Thanks to Mr Carl, K. Pupae and K.

Pairat for your support and input. Find the full Board membership here:
https://www.udoninternationalschool.com/en/about-us/people/executive-school-board/ 
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Preschool learners have been inquiring about
feelings and emotions as they read Handa's
Surprise. The learners discussed how people

from different cultures feel.

Year 1 began learning about the basic structure of
a plant. The students planted bean seeds into a

bottle filled with damp cotton. Using a
transparent bottle will allow the students to

observe the growth cycle of the plant. 

Year 3 demonstrated their risk-taking skills
by confidently approaching Year 4 to

gather data for their survey. After
collecting the information, they used their
findings to create vibrant bar charts that
clearly display their results. A fantastic
effort in combining communication and

data-handling skills!
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Year 3 :Turning Questions into
Data and Data into Bar Charts!

Year 1 :  Structures of plants

Preschool : Handa’s surprise 



 Learners in Year 5 started their new Unit
“How we express ourselves” with a

provocation, looking at various art works.
The learners were identifying the message
the artists are communicating, as well as

developing inquiry questions to guide their
learning.

Recently, the Year 7&8 Homeroom class
did a session on Healthy Relationships for
PSPE. The lesson included small and large
group discussions, as well as videos and a

game. It challenged students to think
about what qualities need to be present
for a relationship to be healthy and a

positive experience, as well as dynamics
with other people that are not helpful and

can even be harmful.  

Michelle has demonstrated remarkable
independence in her daily activities. She is
polite in her interactions with others, both
in school and in the community. Michelle
has made significant progress in learning

three-letter words and is taking more
responsibility for her personal daily

routine, such as enjoying completing her
homework. Michelle has a passion for

sports and excels in football and
swimming. Additionally, she has started
learning golf and is doing exceptionally

well, thanks to her affinity for the sport.

Year 7 & 8 : Healthy relationships

Year 5 : Art as communication
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Student success @ UDIS



In the Year 5 Thai class, the
students explored Thai herbs by
researching their properties and
processing methods. They also
practiced teamwork to create

engaging and high-quality work.

Thai at UDIS

Upcoming events
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29 November  Silver Fern visit
5 December  Year 1-12  Sports Day 
6 December  King Rama IX Birthday

(day in lieu)
13 December  Christmas event
13 December  End of Term 1

7 January  Start of Term 2
15-17 February Half term break

4 April   End of Term 2

22 April  Start of Term 3
13 June  End of Term 3

13 August  Start of Term 1 2025/2026


